
WORKFORCE INNOVATION AND OPPORTUNITY ACT 
PLAN NOTIFICATION 

 

 

Legal Notice:  

       The Northeast Georgia Workforce Development Board’s 2020-2024 plan update 

(2022-2024) for implementation of the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act within 

the counties of Barrow, Clarke, Elbert, Greene, Jackson, Jasper, Madison, Morgan, 

Newton, Oconee, Oglethorpe, and Walton counties is available for review and comment.  

Copies of the plan are available at the Northeast Georgia Regional Commission 

(NEGRC), the administrative and fiscal agent for the Chief Elected Officials of the above 

counties as well as the agency’s website http://www.negrc.org/workforce-resources.php .  

Please contact the Workforce Development Division at 706-369-5703 if you are 

interested in reviewing the document at the NEGRC offices between the hours of 8:30 am 

and 5:00 pm during the public comment period.  Comments will be accepted on the draft 

plan during a 14-day period beginning August 9, 2022 and ending August 22, 2022 at 

5:00 pm. Comments should be submitted to Northeast Georgia Regional Commission, 

Workforce Development Division, WIOA 2022 Plan Update Comments, 305 Research 

Drive, Athens, Ga.  30605. 
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